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Dear Adam and Mary,

We are pleased that you will be participating in our Global Impact Celebration on Wednesday, March 23, 2021 through March 27, 2021.

We desire to minster to you during our visit in both tangible and spiritual ways as you minister to us. To help us to do that well, it is important that you provide us with the following information.
1. Enclosed is a basic questionnaire for you to complete and email back to me.
2. One of the enclosed questionnaires includes a section for prayer requests. Please list several of your most important prayer requests for the upcoming year for us to include in a public prayer list.
3. Please send a photo of your family to be included on the prayer card. Let us know if any security limitations are needed in the usage of your photo or name in our promotional materials.
4. If you can, provide a short (90 second) video clip of you and your family introducing yourselves, telling where you serve and what you do, and commenting on how you look forward to being at our church. This will help our promotion of the GIC.
5. You will also find a Financial Support Request form to fill out and bring with you. This form will be turned into the mission mobilization team as part of their consideration in partnering with you following the GIC. NOTE: This form will represent one of the main ways we learn of your financial needs.  

The primary way we desire you serve our church while you are here is to allow our church to learn as much as possible about missions by getting to know you. You will have opportunities to present yourself and your ministry in a variety of venues. Please be prepared to share in two-, five-, 10-, 20- and 45-minute segments. These segments may be informal, one-on-one conversations, interviews, or a presentation to a larger group. 

Please note that during the GIC we will be introducing missions to many people who have not previously been very interested or involved directly in missions. We will have a large number of mission partners at this event; therefore, we ask that you make no personal financial request when speaking in the services or other gatherings. We ask that you make no monetary request or express funding needs to groups or individuals while at the GIC. We will be directing the church to give to our Faith Promise offering, which will then support our mission partners.

I am asking that you return this information to me no later than October 1, 2020.  

I appreciate your partnership in this celebration! We eagerly await your arrival!

For His Name,

Rhonda Dahlin 
Global Impact Celebration Coordinator

image1.emf









